
 

  

 

22nd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I am writing to share some important news regarding a valued member of our school staff. 

 

After a dedicated and impactful career at Stanley Park Junior School, Mrs Quigley will be 

retiring from her role as SENDCo/Assistant Head at the end of this academic year to explore 

the world and embark on new adventures. Mrs Quigley has been an integral part of our school 

since she joined us in 2004 as a Year Leader taking responsibility for music and the arts. This 

included the school gaining accreditation for the Gold Artsmark award. Over the past 20 years, 

she has contributed immensely to the growth and development of our pupils particularly those 

with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities. 

 

Since taking over the SENDCo role in September 2016, Mrs Quigley has been unwavering in her 

commitment to ensuring that every child receives the support and resources they need to thrive. 

Her passion, expertise, and tireless efforts have made a significant difference in the lives of 

countless pupils and their families. We want to thank her for her dedication over the past seven 

years in this crucial role and for her commitment to the school for the last 20 years. 

 

While we will miss Mrs Quigley, we are also pleased to announce that Mrs Reeves will be stepping 

into the role of SENDCo and Assistant Headteacher from September 2024. Mrs Reeves brings 

with her a wealth of experience and a strong commitment to continuing the excellent work 

carried out by Mrs Quigley. We are confident that Mrs Reeves will build on this foundation and 

further enhance the support we provide to our pupils and families  with special educational needs 

and we wish her every success as she embarks on her studies for the the mandatory National 

Professional Qualification (NPQ) for SENDCos.  

 

I’m sure you will join me in expressing our heartfelt thanks to Mrs Quigley for her remarkable 

contributions and in welcoming Mrs Reeves to her new role. We look forward to working together 

to ensure a smooth transition and continued success for all our pupils.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Lamy  

Headteacher 


